
The Pine Cove Property Owner's 
Association is delighted to invite all 
Pine Cove Residents to enjoy a late 

summer picnic and mixer with their 
friends and neighbors. 

Please join us on Sunday, September 18, 2022
Noon - 3pm 

PCWD Dutch Flats 
25384 Franklin Drive

(just off Hwy. 243 - look for signs)

Food, beverages and entertainment 
 will be provided courtesy of 

Pine Cove Property Owners Association

Please R.S.V.P with the number of attendees 
in your party by email to 
pinecovepoa@gmail.com 

Deadline for R.S.V.P. is September 3rd, 2022.
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